
GOT CERVIX? 
GET SCREENED 
Many transgender and non-binary 
people assigned female at birth 
aged 25 and over need cervical 
screening. Screening is a way of 
finding out if people have a higher 
chance of having a health problem, 
so that early treatment can be 
offered or information given to 
help them make informed 
decisions. 

Please contact your GP to 
arrange your appointment 
and for more information. 

#SCREENINGWITHPRIDE




